From: edward mosur < emosur256@gmail.com >

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 6:27 PM

To: John Friedrich

Cc: Joseph Irvin; Devin Middlebrook; Cristi Creegan; Tamara Wallace; Cody Bass; Anush Nejad

Subject: TRPA/ Controlled Tests for Tahoe Keys

Hello Mr. Friedrich,

Since you haven't responded to my phone call or email, as our representative on the TRPA Gov. Board, have you requested that the Jan. 26 meeting be held in-person as well as virtual? One meeting that I did log into was very poor audio quality at various times. Don't know where the problem is, but this is a very important item to be discussed and voted on.

Do you or anyone at TRPA (other Gov. Board members?) have a copy of the results of the Ultra-Violet treatment done at Lakeside Marina? Already been tested in an area that wasn't as densely populated with invasive weeds as the Keys and it failed to eradicate or "control" them. What was the result of it killing beneficial bacteria and organisms? Did Lahontan Board have these results before them when they made their decision? Did the League to Save Lake Tahoe study the results before endorsing the Controlled Tests? I'm betting on NO and NO! Darcie's father, Jerry Goodman, keeps/kept his boat at Lakeside Marina for many years and we stood and watched algae flow from the North Ditch into an opening at the back side of the marina. I've mentioned it to TRPA, League ladies who were counting cigarette butts 200 feet away, Mr. Tucker at Lahontan, and our Lakeside Park Association Board. NO RESULTS!

Mr. Paoluccio might have had some success in treating small irrigation ponds in the Central Valley; but has anyone inspected them or seen results? I'm all for anything that works without any serious side effects, but roughly \$250,000. later, I don't see wasting any more money. Besides, you would need a "fleet" of his boats to treat the Keys.

I would like answers to the above questions, or please abdicate your Throne.

Ed Mosur, South Lake Tahoe

This is a verified communication from the City of South Lake Tahoe. If you suspect that this message was not sent from a verified source, contact the City of South Lake Tahoe IT department at it@cityofslt.us